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Greetings,        26 December 2013 

As 2013 draws to a close and we take a look back, it has been an amazing year in regards to 

progress made at The Fold. This month has brought a lot of 

blessings as well. In regards to school, all of the children passed 

with the exception of three. Anna passed 2nd in her class of 58 

students. We are proud of her accomplishments. Anna turned 15 

this month. She is turning into a beautiful young lady. 

Teyani had another eye checkup this month. His vision has 

improved a little and he will go back for another checkup in three 

months. Mpho has had something in her ear for months and will be 

admitted to the hospital in February so they can sedate her to 

remove whatever it is. 

The children have been seriously spoiled this month. Multiple 

Christmas parties, along with multiple donations of toys, food and 

school supplies. We were approved to receive Santa shoe boxes this 

year. There have been lots of visitors this month. An amazing 

donation this month was given by a local dentist. He’s going to 

take care of the children’s dental issues. This has been a huge 

concern to us, as some of our children have cavities. 
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All of our medical appointments and test results have finally come through with positive results 

for both of us. This was an answer to prayer. Now we know we’re healthy and can start planning 

for the coming year. We look forward to getting back to The Fold and spending more time with 

the Hayes family. They have really done a great job in our absence. 

We will be leaving the US on 2 January. We depart from Tulsa on Delta flight #5163 which 

departs at 12:44PM. We will arrive about 10am to check in and will have at least an hour to hang 

around and visit before we go through security. If your available, please come by and say 

goodbye. 

For everyone who has blessed us with your volunteer hours or a financial gift this year, we 

would ask that you check with your employer for any type of community support program. We 

have previously benefited from corporate matching programs for employee’s financial donations, 

as well as corporate donations for hours volunteered by an employee. Also, if you need any 

additional tax deductions for 2013, Prince Ministry is an approved 501(3)c charity. Please think 

of us if your accountant says you could use more tax deductions.  

From all of us at The Fold, we wish all of you a very prosperous and Happy New Year. Thank 

you for your interest in what we’re doing, your prayers and your financial support. This is a joint 

effort. We couldn’t do it without you, and can’t tell you enough how much we appreciate all of 

you. 

Prayer: Teyani’s eye, Mpho’s ear issue, safe travel for the Prince’s. 

Praises: Good health reports for the Prince’s and Teyani. Good results for the fund raising this 

year. Dental services donated. All the toys, food and school supplies that were donated. 

God bless, 

Paul and Micky 

 


